## **Bryant, Shellie**

From: Kathrina Mazurik <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

**Sent:** April 29, 2019 8:38 AM

To: City Council

**Subject:** Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Attachments: letter\_mazurik.docx

Submitted on Monday, April 29, 2019 - 08:37 Submitted by anonymous user: 108.60.171.63

Submitted values are:

Date: Monday, April 29, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Kathrina Last Name: Mazurik

Email: Address:

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Broadway BRT decision

Meeting (if known): Monday council meeting

Comments: I'm submitting a letter about the BRT line decision

Attachments:

letter mazurik.docx: https://www.saskatoon.ca/sites/default/files/webform/letter mazurik.docx

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/305090

I am writing to express my strong preference for a BRT route that goes along Broadway rather than the "bypass" option.

We need public transit that takes people where they want to go – not where they want to go PLUS a 20-minute walk. To reduce congestion, reduce our carbon footprint, and improve the livability of our cities, we need a transit system that is not a last resort (i.e., used only by students and the economically disadvantaged, by people who have no choice but to take a 35 minute bus ride somewhere they could drive to in 10 minutes); we need a transit system that is the preferred choice for everyone, regardless of age, race, class, ability, and gender.

Ask yourself why you and the people you know don't take the bus: which of these options best addresses the barriers stopping you from doing so?

Kathrina Mazurik